[bookmark: _GoBack]DRAFT MINUTES
GODORT Rare and Endangered Government Publications Committee
Sheraton Garden Grove—Platinum Exec. Boardroom
Sunday, June 24, 2012, 10:30 a.m.-12:00p.m.
Convener: Andrew Laas, Chair
Recorder: Karen Hogenboom
Attendees
Members and voting liaisons: Andrew Laas, Linda B. Johnson, Simon Henley, Manon Thereaux, Heather Tompkins, Mike Smith
Non-members: Karen Hogenboom (recorder), Sinai Wood, Aimee Quinn, Brandon Burnette, Kirsten Clark, Martha Hruska, Yvonne Wilson, Linda Resler, Barbara Miller, Regina Beard, Rebecca Hyde
START TIME: 10:30a.m.

Migration to the wiki: all content had been migrated from the ALA website, but REGP needs to check that all the content is still there once the wiki comes back up. 

Most of the discussion revolved around REGP’s  role, status, and structure.
It was decided that: 
· By end of August 2012, the committee will decide and report back to the GODORT chair if REGP shall meet at Midwinter 2013.
· By 2013 Annual, the Committee will decide on whether to continue on as a committee or to become a discussion group.
Salient points considered:
· Virtual meetings
· Discussion of the experience of other committees that had gone completely or partially virtual including those in MAGIRT, BRASS, ACRL, and GODORT Awards. 
· The format of a committee follows from its purpose/task—some committees must meet face to face, others do well in a virtual environment. 
· What does the chair and members need to do to facilitate success in a virtual environment?
· Implications for steering if REGP goes virtual or partly virtual.
· Must try to synch with external liaisons.
· Discussion Groups
· The committee should wait to determine the experience of GITCO before making final decision on transitioning to a Discussion Group
· Need to consider needs of committee members travel $ and their involvement
· There is a lower barrier to participation for a discussion group
· ALA moving to fewer meeting time slots
· Key connection with discussion group is the convener who must take ideas from DG to other groups /steering for action.
· The role of REGP
· REGP in the past has been a project based organization, and most of these projects have been multi-year and intimidating. However, in recent years meetings have been mainly discussion. 
· It is difficult to securing appointments and one year committee appointments was discussed.
The meeting adjourned at 12:03 p.m.
